DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE
REGIONAL OFFICE
1200 MAIN TOWER BUILDING
DALLAS, TEXAS 75202 OFFICE OF EDUCATION

December 19, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your letter of December 7, 1977 and the attached
newspaper articles reporting on the results of Everyday Skills
Test in the Corpus Christi Independent School District. You
can be assured that I will submit the information to our
Washington office for possible inclusion as an addendum to the
report of the Mondale hearings.

I appreciate your kind words regarding the hearing conducted in
Corpus Christi. As I stated in my closing remarks, I was very
impressed with the testimony given; the statistics you provided
were very revealing.

Fondest personal regards.

Sincexely,

Edward J. B

Acting Regional Commissioner
for Educational Programs

cc: Mr. William E. McLaughlin



